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City of La Crosse, Wisconsin

Public Notice - Final

La Crosse Public Library

800 Main Street

La Crosse WI  54601

La Crosse Main Library

First Floor Fireplace Area

5:00 PMTuesday, June 24, 2025

Public Notice

The La Crosse Public Library Board and Library staff are hosting an Open House for the 

purpose of welcoming new Library Director, Dawn Wacek.

Notice is given that a quorum of the La Crosse Public Library Board may be present in a 

social setting with no decisions being made.

Notice to: La Crosse Public Library Board of Trustees, Council Members, City Notices 

distribution groups, and News Media

Date Notice E-Mailed, Posted: Thursday, June 19, 2025

Notice is further given that members of other governmental bodies may be present at the above 

scheduled meeting to gather information about a subject over which they have decision-making 

responsibility.

NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH A DISABILITY

Requests from persons with a disability who need assistance to participate in this meeting should 

contact the Library Business Services office at (608) 789-7103 or send an email to 

mgreeno@lacrosselibrary.org with as much advance notice as possible.
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